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26 April 2024 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

I am sure it does not feel that long ago that you were bringing your child(ren) for their 
Induction day in June last year, followed by their first day at Christ’s College in September.  
 

Since joining Christ’s College, your children have embraced all we have on offer and have 
settled extremely well. The settling in period, where we are fortunate to have our Larch 

building together with specialist facilities, such as Science and Food Technology, in the 
main building has ensured that children were fully supported, in a unique way in their start 
to secondary education. 

 
We are now at the stage where our Year 11 students are about to begin their GCSE 

examinations and move on to their next steps after Christ’s College. This is when we begin 
to plan for our new cohort in September, who will be, as your children did, starting their 
time in our Larch building. 

 
It is therefore nearly time for our Year 7 students to ‘Move Up’ to the main building. The 

date for this will be Tuesday 7th May. From this day, all Year 7 students will arrive in the 
main entrance with the rest of our students, hand in their mobile phones and then go to 
line up on the MUGA (multi use gaming area) at the back of College. 

 
Lunch time for Year 7 students will remain the same (10 minutes before the rest of the 

school), until we finish for the summer holidays. 
 
I would like to thank you for all the support you offer to College. We know that when 

strong, supportive partnerships are in place between school and parents/carers, children 
thrive personally and excel academically.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs S Hatch 
(Principal) 
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